
From: Sager, John E - DNR
To: "David Beattie"
Subject: RE: Water Sampling and Analysis Plan
Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 11:08:00 AM

Dave,
 
The Sampling Plan appears adequate for the sampling that is occurring now through Thursday.  I
agree that we should add an addendum later this week to reflect changes to the plan based on the
results we are seeing. 
 
Thanks.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Phone: (715) 392-7822
John.sager@wisconsin.gov
 

From: David Beattie [mailto:David.Beattie@huskyenergy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 10:59 AM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Water Sampling and Analysis Plan
 
John,
 
Attached is the Water Sampling and Analysis Plan.  Could you look over and give your buyoff before I
get it signed off?
 
I am envisioning adding an addendum after Thursday if we come to the conclusion we can reduce
sampling frequency and analytes.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Dave
 
 
 
David Beattie
Senior Environmental Technologist
Superior Refining Company LLC
2407 Stinson Avenue | Superior, WI 54880 USA
Phone: 715.398.8455
Mobile: 218.348.9051
www.huskyenergy.com
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